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5th April 2024 
  

Dear Parents / Carers, 

  

Our residential to Osmington Bay is fast approaching! I am sure your child is as excited about 

this trip as we are. I am writing to include some details to be aware of regarding our upcoming 

trip. Attached is the kit list. 

  

Wednesday Morning 

On Wednesday morning, please come to the hall through the first set of fire exit doors to check in 

with me. Your child should have all their belongings in one large holdall and should be aware of 

what they have brought with them. 

You are welcome to come back to school at 09:30am and wave the children off if you wish to. If 

you will be doing this, please drop your child off between the usual drop-off times of 08:35 – 

08:50 and return to school later as the coach will need to enter the Kiss and Drop area during 

this time. 

  

Medicines 

Any medicine that your child requires during the trip should be checked in with me on the 

Wednesday morning. This should be clearly labelled and in a secure bag. Please have clear 

details on amounts and timings available to share when checking in. 

If your child requires any travel sickness tablets before travelling, please ensure they take this 

before we leave at 09:30, with enough time given before travelling. 
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Friday Afternoon 

We aim to get back to the school at 16:00. Please check for any updates through email or text on 

the day in case of traffic delays or an earlier arrival. Once the coach has arrived, please ensure 

you take your child’s belongings. If you find that there are another child’s belongings within your 

case, please bring these back the following Monday and we will try to reunite these as quickly as 

possible. Similarly, if you find that your child is missing any belongings, please let us know and 

we can try to reunite these with you also. Please note, all clothing should be named where 

possible. The teaching staff and PGL staff cannot be held responsible for the loss or damage to 

any property. 

Behaviour 

The children are expected to follow the Golden Rules at all times whilst on residential. Serious 

breaking of the Golden Rules will not be tolerated. Please note, if the behaviour of your child 

does not follow the Golden Rules or those of PGL e.g. threatening behaviour, bullying, offensive 

or insulting language to other guests, anti-social behaviour affecting other guests’ enjoyment of 

their holiday, parents may be asked to come and collect their child. It is important to follow the 

rules that PGL give us, especially during activity times, to ensure the safety and enjoyment of the 

trip. We ask that you talk to your child about the expected behaviour on the residential trip. 

Please note that pupils are NOT permitted to bring mobile phones, cameras, consoles or 

watches on the trip. 

  

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me through the school office, 

office@kingina.co.uk. 

Kind regards, 

Miss Dare 

  

 


